Pilotage service suspended

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at suitable
intervals:

The Marine Department has received notification from the Hong Kong
Pilots Association Limited that due to the tropical cyclone, the inbound
pilotage service has been suspended from 4pm today (July 19). Shipowners,
agents, masters and other port users are advised to pay attention.


http://www.government-world.com/pilotage-service-suspended/

